
From: Kaufman, Penny [pennykaufman@paulhastings.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2010 9:40 AM 
To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS 
Subject: Guidance on Private Transfer Fee Covenants (No. 2010-N-11) 
 
Please do not restrict financing on cooperatives with private transfer fees.  
These fees are a crucial tool helping provide affordable amenities to well 
planned communities. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Penny Kaufman, Treasurer 
58 Housing Corp. 
(10-unit coop, owner occupied, self managed, in Brooklyn, NY) 
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Paul Hastings is committed to sustainable practices. Reducing printed waste 
saves resources.  
 
 
 
_________________________________________________________ 
********************************************************* 
IRS Circular 230 Disclosure:    As required by U.S.  
Treasury Regulations governing tax practice, you are  
hereby advised that any written tax advice contained  
herein was not written or intended to be used (and cannot  
be used) by any taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding  
penalties that may  be imposed under the U.S. Internal  
Revenue Code. 
********************************************************* 
 
This message is sent by a law firm and may contain  
information that is privileged or confidential.  If you  
received this transmission in error, please notify the  
sender by reply e-mail and delete the message and any  
attachments. 
 
For additional information, please visit our website at  
www.paulhastings.com. 
 
 


